
MINUTES OF WINTRINGHAM PARISH COUNCIL MEETING HELD ON 
MONDAY 14th AUGUST 2023 AT WINTRINGHAM COMMUNITY HALL 7.30pm 

 
  Present:  Mr P Witty (Chair) 
     Mrs Jennifer Leefe 
     Mr N Waddington 
 Mr M Grayston 
 Ms T Ireland 
 Ms Anne Ali 
 Mr P Clark (Clerk) 
 
                        Apologies: Mr Ken Harvey 
  
 
 
 
1. This was a special meeting to discuss the retrospective planning application 

ZE23/01344/FUL from Mr. Mason at Linton Mill. 
  
 The application is to change the use of a building on the Linton Mill site from agricultural 

to general industrial. 
 
 As Mr. Harvey could not be present at the meeting the clerk asked the councilors if they 

were familiar with his e mail giving his views, they were.  
 
 There was a general discussion about issues relating to Linton Mill and the councilors 

present were unanimous in their opposition to the smell and smoke arising from the site. 
 
 Mr. Witty said that he had spoken to Mr. Mason who assured him that the retrospective 

application ZE23/01344/FUL was only for the building occupied by Teasdale Engineering 
(who manufacture machinery) and nothing to do with the wood burning / electrical energy 
generating activities. 

 This was backed up by Mr. Witty who had also  spoken to Eleanor Hardie at the planning 
office. 

 
 The NYC planning department is still considering the applications for the wood burning and 

generation side of the business. 
 
 In the light of this information none of the councilors were opposed to the SPECIFIC 

application being considered although objections remain for smoke, smells and noise related 
to wood burning operations. 

 
The meeting closed at 7.50pm 
 
  
  
 
  
 
 



 
  
  


